Flat 10, Mexborough
 Pratt Street
  London
   NW1 0BL
Flat 12, Mexborough
Pratt Street
London
NW1 0BL
									13th February 2023

Dear Neighbour,

I live in the flat immediately below you, flat number 10.

This letter is to make you aware of the unacceptable noise levels coming from your flat, the impact of this upon your neighbours - specifically me - and to formally ask you to please reduce this noise.

Over the last two months or so, there has been daily shouting coming from your flat and this is at an unacceptable level. It is almost a screaming voice at times. And it is at all hours of the day, almost every day, sometimes as late as midnight.

I work from home much of the time and the noise is so loud it is distracting me while on important telephone and video calls. The rest of the time it is simply disturbing me when I am trying to relax quietly in my own home.

There are other noises too, such as repeated banging on the floor, 2-3 times most days. But this is minor compared to the excessive shouting and screaming that is happening throughout most days and that needs to stop.

I’m assuming you weren’t aware of how much the noise travels within our block of flats and I’m sorry to surprise you with this letter. I hope you can help me by keeping the noise down now.

Yours faithfully,




Stephen Moss
